
 

 

This document does not represent an official county position and has not been approved or endorsed  
by the County of Orange or the Orange County Board of Supervisors. 

ORANGE COUNTY HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION 

1300 S. Grand Ave., Bldg. B, Santa Ana, CA 92705 714-480-6570 https://occommunityservices.org/ochrc 

***MEDIA ALERT*** 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Mechelle Haines 
Public Information Officer 
OC Community Resources 

(657) 230-5290 
Mechelle.Haines@occr.ocgov.com 

Orange County Human Relations Commission Looking to Spotlight 
Orange County Enterprises For “Good Will” Program 

SANTA ANA, Calif. (September 16, 2020) — The Orange County (OC) Human Relations 
Commission is hosting the “Good Will” program for the second year to spotlight the good 
works of numerous Orange County enterprises – from one-person operations to large 
corporations. 

Small companies, large businesses, schools, individual philanthropies, faith 
organizations, community groups, or government enterprises are all eligible to be 
nominated for this special recognition from the County of Orange. Groups to be publicly 
honored include those reflecting significant progress in improving human relationships 
and effective communication in the workplace environment, and minimizing or 
eliminating bias and discrimination around disability, gender, nationality, race or 
ethnicity, religion, sexual orientation, age, and financial position. The OC Human 
Relations Commission is particularly interested in acknowledging special programs 
promoting the health, welfare, and human rights of all Orange County residents.  

The application period is now open and will close on October 1, 2020. Nomination 
criteria and how to apply can be found on the OC Human Relations Commission website 
at occommunityservices.org/oc-human-relations-commission/latest-news. A list of final 
award recipients will be posted on the OC Human Relations Commission website, and 
awardees will receive a Certificate of Recognition from the County of Orange at an 
upcoming OC Human Relations Commission meeting.  

# # # 

The Orange County Human Relations Commission is contracted by the County of Orange 
to work closely with law enforcement, nonprofit organizations, diverse faith leaders, and 
community members to respond and track hate crimes and incidents on behalf of the 
County. To learn more about services provided by the County through the Human 
Relations Commission, please visit https://www.occommunityservices.org/ochrc.   
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